
 
December 4, 2018 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Eric Skoog, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

No motion was made at this time on the purchase of a CAT 323 Excavator, CAT 140M3 AWD Motor Grader and Trail King 

 Lowboy Trailer. 

The Board met with Wendy Mueller, Interim Director and Keith Bruck, Deputy Director of West Central Community Action to 

 receive their funding request of $3500 for FY 2019-20. 

The Board discussed the Crawford County Communications (LMR) Bi-Laws.   

On motion, duly seconded, the Board adjourned at 11:58 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


